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A youth team including Cecile Barbeito from Spain, Meg Villanueva and Nikki Delfin from the
Philippines and Marcos Estrada from Brazil, with help from Dr. David Adams and Professor
Alicia Cabezudo, are committed to assuring the End-of-Decade Report from the Civil Society.
We ask for volunteers to support the evaluation by mobilizing responses from their own regions
or areas of interest.
In the Mid-term evaluation report over 700 organizations from all parts of the world took part in
the report. The report is to be ready in May 2010, to be submitted to UNESCO. There are
individuals and organizations in all parts of the world putting lots of efforts to cultivate a lasting
culture of Peace. Examples can be seen in the Culture of Peace Councils in Brazil and other
countries, most recently in the city of Santos, in the state of Sao Paulo, where ABrasOFFA
(Brazilian Association of Organisers of Folk Festivals and Popular Arts) has created a Culture of
Peace Council.

The website of the World Report:
http://decade-culture-of-peace.org

For information:
decade@decade-culture-of-peace.org
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